

## Phillips Exeter Academy

October 8, 2001

Mr. James Sardonis RFD #2, Box 120A Randolph, VT 05060

Dear Jim,

Thank you for creating a beautiful work of art which stands at a prominent point in the Academy's landscape. The "doves" located on Tan Lane next to the new Phelps Science Center mark the entrance to our new outdoor science classroom and serves as an invitation and signpost to the Fisher Theatre.

We are most grateful for your creativity, flexibility and adaptability to work with the architect and the committee to develop a design appropriate for the setting. No less important was your attention to deadlines and budget guidelines to ensure our successful opening when the students returned on September 14.

Again, thanks so much for making this project appear simple to the untrained eye. I wish you well as you create other works of art for those who appreciate your creative talents.

Regards,

James M. Theisen

Director of Alumni/ae Affairs

and Development

JMT/lb